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PR#62-22 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Minister of Public Utilities Leads Official Delegation  
of Belize Port Authority Officials to Jamaica 

 
Belmopan. February 23, 2022. 4:00 p.m. 

 

Hon. Michel Chebat, Minister of Public Utilities, Energy, Logistics and E-

governance, is leading an official delegation of Belize Port Authority officials 

to Jamaica. During the five-day visit, the delegation will meet with the Ministry 

of Transport & Mining, Maritime Authority of Jamaica (Admiral Peter Brady, 

Director General), Port Authority of Jamaica (Professor Gordon Shirley, 

President) and Caribbean Maritime University (Professor Evan Duggan, 

President). 

Jamaica is a maritime giant in the region and plays a leading role in the 

international maritime industry. Therefore, one of the main objectives of the 

visit is to formalize the Technical Support Programme to enhance the Belize 

Port Authority’s capacity to develop and better regulate the maritime industry 

in Belize. The delegation is also exploring scholarship opportunities with the 

Caribbean Maritime University and capacity building for the expansion of 

cargo and cruise port facilities.  

The delegation intends to learn from Jamaica's successes and experience 

so that Belize can benefit from their trading models and market structures in 

order to guide the development of its maritime infrastructure and to develop 

Belize’s Maritime Sector.  

Minister Chebat is joined by Jose Urbina, Chief Executive Officer in the 

ministry; Major (Retired) Lloyd Jones, Belize Port Authority Board Chairman; 

and Major (Retired) H. Gilbert Swaso, Port Commissioner; Raúl Ibanez, 

Senior Advisor; Andy Aranda, Board Member; Tiffanie Westby, Board 

Secretary. 

The delegation will return to Belize on Sunday, February 27, 2022. 
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